
FORSTER 
PUBLIC SCHOOL 
NEWSLETTER

T E R M  4  W E E K  2                                       2 1  O C T O B E R  2 0 2 2       

Uniform orders at 
https://Fpspandc-


uniformshop.square.site/

PRINCIPALS REPORT - Mrs Alison Jenner

Dear Parents and Carers,

Term 4

What a busy start to the term it has been for us here at Forster Public School. I hope

that you all had a very safe and relaxing school holiday period. The children have

returned very settled and are ready for an exciting term ahead.

Selective high schools applications

Selective high schools cater for academically gifted students with high potential who

may otherwise be without sufficient classmates at their own academic standard.

Selective high schools help these students to learn by grouping them with students of

similar ability, and by using specialised teaching methods.

If you would like to have your child considered for Year 7 selective high school entry in

2024, you need to apply on the internet using a valid email address (not the student’s

email address).

Detailed instructions on how to apply and the link to the online form will be available

in early-October 2022 at https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-high-

schools-and-opportunity-classes/year-7

Applications open on 18 October 2022 and close on 16 November 2022. You must

apply before the closing date.

You must submit only ONE application for each student.

The Selective High School Placement Test will be held on Thursday 4 May 2023.

Aussie of the month

The Aussie of the month is becoming very popular at Forster PS with many children

receiving nominations last week. Thank you to our families and staff who were able to

make it to our Aussie of the month afternoon tea to celebrate the children’s

achievement. It was lovely to meet you all and I look forward to meeting many more

families next month.

Kinder enrolments

We are currently taking enrolments for Kindergarten 2023. We have started the process

of meeting families this week who will join our school community as their little ones

start with us next year.

State Athletics

Congratulations to all our students who competed at state in athletics. ‘Personal best’

has certainly been the theme that has seen our students rise and achieve some
excellent results. Nationals here comes Forster Public School! Well done-I’m very proud

of all your achievements.

DATES TO

REMEMBER



27 Oct

Crazy Hair Day



28 Oct
Colour Splatacular



31 Oct - 11 Nov

Yr 2-3 Swimming



14-18 Nov
Yr 4 Swimming
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From the


Library
Mrs Jodie Lednor - Teacher Librarian

It's Week 2 already, with kinder orientation visits this term a

highlight to our library calendar. Our first orientation group to


visit the library shared the new book "Ceremony", by Adam

Goodes and Elllie Laing, and illustrated by David Hardy. We had


a great time learning some new words in Adnyamathanha

language and exploring different cultural practices of First


Nations Australians. 

Our exciting author visit in Week 4 is fast approaching. Sami

Bayly is visiting our school on Wednesday 2nd November 2022.

All children who received best class borrower awards, and the


three classes who were awarded best class of borrowers during

Book Week are attending one of four learning sessions with Sami


in our beautiful library.      www.samibayly.com
We have several very popular copies of Sami's books in our


library, including a book and calendar kindly donated by Forster

Police Station. We can't wait for Week 4's visit!



Thank you to all the people who continue to support our school


through Scholastic Book Club. Issue 7 has lots of great new

products, and every purchase provides credits to the school for

the library to order new books. Some of our new books are on


display ready for borrowing now!



Book Club payments and order forms are due back at school by

Tuesday 25th October. Online ordering through LOOP will close


on Wednesday 26th October.



Thank you again for supporting our amazing Forster Public

School Library learning centre!








Kind regards,



Jodie Lednor
Teacher Librarian

Forster Public School







Principal's report continued...

TTFM Parent surveys

Tell Them From Me is a suite of surveys for measuring student engagement and wellbeing. The surveys can be used to capture student,

parent, and teacher voices, providing reliable evidence for schools to use in identifying strengths and areas for improvement.

Please see the link below for the Parent survey for Snapshot 2. I would ask you to please take the time and complete the survey so that

we can clarify and strengthen the important relationship between parents and our school. It also allows you as families to give your own

thoughts and perspective on our school in a confidential manner.
http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/gktq7

Have a fantastic weekend everyone.

Alison



State AthleticsCOLOUR
SPLATACULAR

New Date



Friday
28th October












We are so proud of our students who

competed at State Athletics in Sydney this

week. There were some fantastic results!



Sharlaya 2nd in long jump, 2nd in 200m,
2nd in 800m, 3rd in 100m & 5th in discus 


(but 2nd in her age group).... off to nationals!



Jasmine 4th in shot put  (but 2nd in her age

group), 7th in 100m (but 3rd in her age


group)..... off to nationals!



Keira 12th long jump (but 3rd in her age

group). 17th in 100m (but 3rd in her age


group),  12th in shot put (but 2nd in her age

group)



Saxon 10th in shot put, 8th in the 100m &


7th in long jump.



Liam 21st overall in 1500m, 30th overall in

800m.



Zane 18th overall in 1500m, ran well 

in 800m but no results as yet







Crazy 
Hair Day
Thursday 

27 Oct
(Gold coin donation 
for the Yr 6 farewell)



PBL – Hadley Winners!

Congratulations to the following students for


displaying respect, safety and their personal best.




Ivy-Jade
Cleo & Eli

Leila

Jade

Zane

Mia & Saxon

Savannah



Meet our Staff

Weeks 3 & 4 
Positive Behaviour 
for Learning focus....

Staying in the green on the playground
(Right place, right time)






Hi my name is Ellie Day. I am new to Forster

Public School this year and have an amazing


year 1 class. The previous 3 years I have

taught at Wingham Brush Public School,


after completing my final prac. We moved to

Australia from the UK in 2009 with our one


year old daughter, and decided to stay

forever! I have recently changed careers, I


was previously working as a pharmacist and I
am loving the change to teaching. When I’m

at home with my 2 daughters I enjoy going


to the beach with our dogs, the gym

(sometimes), gardening and going on


holiday. I am thoroughly enjoying teaching

at Forster PS, with fantastic students, staff


and welcoming families. Thank you 😊 



Please

drive


carefully

in our

school

zones




Download the

SkoolBag App


today for all FPS

updates




Need uniforms?
Order online and pick up


at the school office. 
The link is on the 

FPS website.
https://fpspandc-


uniformshop.square.site/



NAIDOC 2022 
‘Koori Kids and the Department of Education NSW


Creative Writing Competition’ 





The aim of this initiative is to provide students with a greater understanding on the importance of

friendship and cultural diversity. The competition was based around the national NAIDOC theme

‘Get up! Stand up! Show up!’. The judging of the entries was adjudicated by a panel including the


patron, Aboriginal Elders, Agency Delegates and other members of the community. 



Today Macy Crompton from Year 4 was awarded the ‘NAIDOC Medal of Excellence’ (one of 25

awarded across the state) for her creative writing entry. A photo of the presentation will be included


in the Prime Ministers NAIDOC Week Final Report. 



Congratulations Macy, we are all very proud of your achievement. 



Compulsory School Attendance



School Community Charter

VISITORS ENTERING THE

SCHOOL WILL NEED TO

REGISTER USING THE 

 SCHOOL VISITOR
 CHECK-IN CODE



Dear Parents/Carers

Great Lakes College is establishing its own uniform shop in 2023 that will be based at Forster Campus. We

are partnering with Daylight Schoolwear who operate uniform shops in a large number of primary and high

schools in NSW.

We hope to have the shop operating possibly 2 days a week from late November leading into Christmas and

then again in the middle of January. If you go to the campus websites, you can see the range of clothing for

our uniform that will be available to purchase.

We will keep your you updated as details progress.

Yours sincerely

Graeme Jennings
College Principal
Great Lakes College
Forster/Tuncurry


